
           

Local Residents Public Meeting 
Thursday 24th February 2022 

7PM-9PM 
Bournemouth School for Girls 

(Main Hall, access in Castle Gate Close, off Castle Lane) 
 

Agenda: 
 
1. Introductions 
 
2. David Sidwick, Dorset Police and Crime Commissioner, talks about 
his priorities for his term of office (2021-2025) 
 
3. Conor O’Luby, Forum Secretary, discusses the BCP Local Plan 
process 
 
4. Further updates, including local councillors’ news and response to 
public questions 
 

The meeting will comply with COVID-19 guidance 
www.gov.uk/guidance 

 

If you are a resident of Throop, Muscliff, Strouden, Townsend or 

Holdenhurst: YOU ARE A MEMBER OF THE FORUM 

www.tmsthareaforum.info 

 

http://www.gov.uk/guidance
http://www.tmsthareaforum.info/

